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LETTER TO THE PARTICIPANTS OF  

THE CELEBRATIONS OF THE 20th ANNIVERSARY  

OF MULTINATIONAL CORPS NORTHEAST 

 

 

Multinational Corps Northeast was established 20 years ago thanks to the joint 

efforts of Denmark, Germany and Poland. Its establishment and 20 years of operations have 

proven the Corps’ profound significance as an element of the NATO force structure as well as 

a forum for security cooperation. 

The Corps is very important for all of us. It represents common political and military 

efforts to increase NATO capabilities and security of our region. This multinational unit does 

not only perform military tasks but also enhances political cooperation and fosters close 

relationships between the participants of this great project. 

Let me thank and congratulate all those who have ever been involved in the 

establishment and functioning of Multinational Corps Northeast. It is our common great 

achievement which confirms how significant our cooperation is and shows the opportunities 

which arise when we take joint actions for our security. 

 

Respectfully, 

Mariusz Błaszczak

 


